Since our last meeting in March of 2020, the GCW has added 5 new members. In 2020 3 candidates were nominated and accepted, and we are delighted to finally welcome them now. They are Denise Hix, Nancy Reese, and Elaine Scott.

In 2021 the membership committee met (remotely) to consider 2 more talented women. We enthusiastically approved both candidates, as did the executive committee, and so we are happy to welcome Linda Eirhart and Cynthia Rice to the Garden Club of Wilmington.

Sadly, we lost 2 longtime members in the past year, Gina Bissell and Cherry Gillespie, and have accepted the resignations of three: Bobbie Harvey, Cathy Cruise, and Judi Wilson

Howie Scott, chairman